
Professor Paul Rasmussen joined the Naval War College (NWC) at Monterey faculty in 2022 after a 
twenty-eight year military career. After retirement Paul taught with the NWC College of Distance 
Education in the online program teaching National Security Affairs. He currently teaches Theater 
Security Decision Making (TSDM) within the National Security Department of the College of Distance 
Education. 
  
He was commissioned from the U.S. Navy ROTC program at the University of California at San Diego. 
During his career he served as a Naval Aviator flying primarily the F/A-18C Hornet, as well as the Super 
Etendard Modernised (SEM) with the French Navy embarked on the French aircraft carrier Charles de 
Gaulle.  He served a staff tour at USSTRATCOM in Omaha, NE working with the J6 as a Communications 
Officer supporting the Global Operations Center. After receiving a degree in National Security and 
Strategic Studies in 2012, Paul served on the faculty in Newport teaching National Security Affairs in 
both the junior and senior course.  He also taught an elective in Newport on Southeast Asia 
security.  Paul also served at the Naval Postgraduate School in Monterey as the National Security Affairs 
program officer, Deputy Dean of Students, and Dean of Students. His research interests include 
Southeast Asia, United States-China relations, and military leadership. Paul also has a Masters in 
Business Administration from the University of Nebraska, Lincoln. 
 


